
 
     

   
    

    
        

    
      

  

     

  

   
 

 
      

   
  

   

    

 

 

   
  

   
 

  

   

     
  

    

    
       

    
      

  

    

  

   
 

 
      

   
  

   

    

 

 

  
  

   
 

  

   

 

From: Bradley, Lisa <LisaBradley@logan.qld.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 6 May 2022 4:27 PM 
To: Scott, Darren 
Subject: Fwd: ACTION: CBF Application for Division 1 - Application No: CBF21/22-0167 

Good afternoon Darren 

Apparently I got in too early with a number of emails supporting CBF before they were properly assessed, hence you 
will get a number of emails repeating what I have already sent you! My apologies in advance. 

Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, councillors must notify the Chief Executive Officer within 
seven days that an amount has been allocated under discretionary funds. Accordingly, I would like to advise that the 
following funds have been allocated under the Community Benefit Fund: 

Applicant Name: Logan River and District Family History Society Inc. 

Amount Allocated: $258.90 

Funding Purpose:  1 Artiss DVD/CD storage shelf cupboard and a Artiss 4 panel room divider (to use as a modesty 
screen). 

Note: 
Under s202A(1) of Local Government Regulation 2012, Council must publish this notice on its website within seven 
days of receipt by the CEO. In accordance with the requirements of the Corporate Governance branch, the relevant 
team has been copied into this email to ensure this requirement is actioned. 

Please take this email as my formal notification of allocation of discretionary funding. 

I do not have any conflicts of interest to declare. 

Warm regards 

Lisa Bradley 

Councillor for Division 1 
Logan City Council 
150 Wembley Road 
PO BOX 3226 
LOGAN CITY DC, QLD, 4114 

Phone: 34125501 Email: lisabradley@logan.qld.gov.au 
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